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In Saitama Prefecture, there have 
been many cases where bicycles 
were stolen from housing complexes, 
bicycle parking places, and residential 
areas.
Not only city bikes but also road bikes 
and mountain bikes are being stolen.

Having multiple locks on your 
bicycle is the key to prevent 
your bicycle from being stolen.

Even if you are in a hurry,  lock your 
bicycle anytime anywhere such as 
bicycle parking areas of the station 
or shopping mall, and even at home.

Beware of bicycle theft!!

Tips on preventing your 
bicycle from being stolen

Unsecured bicycles are
easily stolen!

Make sure you lock your bicycle!!


